
On Fri, Sep 29, 2023 at 9:14 AM Nat Kav <nat@ualberta.ca> wrote:

Dear Dr. Soumya,
 
You may remember me—Nat Kav from the University of Alberta.  I led the IDRC project with MSSRF 2010-2014. 
 
My wife Raji and I offer our deepest and personal condolences on the passing of Professor M. S.  Swaminathan.  His
passing has le� a void that cannot be filled.  We consider ourselves blessed to have interacted with him on
numerous occasions before, during and a�er the project.  We fondly recall him visi�ng our house in Edmonton in
2010.  Words cannot summarize his greatness and contribu�ons to the be�erment of humanity.  His legacy will live
on.  
 
Once again, our deepest sympathy and condolences to you as well as the rest of the family.  
 
Sincerely,
Nat

Professor Nataraj Kav, Ph.D., FRSB., FRSC
Associate Dean (Academic) & 
Associate Dean (Graduate Studies)
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